
 

 

Seattle HPHC: This Sunday, is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
May 18, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace and Love from Sultan, WA! 

 

The last of the Blue Dragon Tour stop is going on this weekend in Georgia. As the Blue Dragon Tour 

concludes, we are going to the second two months sprint towards 2025 Victorious Entrance into the 

Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung. In unity with our True Mother, let us continue offering our 

sincere devotion and prayers centering on the Cheon Shim Won. And find ways to serve and live for the 

sake of others. 

 

We are preparing for a one day workshop this June 8, 2024 and a Divine Principle Lecture Contest on 

June 9th. This is a joint effort by our three communities here in Washington - Bellingham, Tacoma and 

Seattle. 

 

As mentioned in my last email, the May 26th planned joint Sunday Service in Bellingham is being moved 

to the 1st Sunday of June which is June 2nd. We will be sending a new invitation flyer for this. 

 

This Sunday, May 19th is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mrs. Korie Faris giving the 

message. Let us all support our young people by attending the service in person at the church. Also, 

support our Japanese Kodan in their lunch fundraising. Menu will be sushi and curry. 

 

We continue with our daily morning devotional prayer at 6:00 AM and our Night Prayer Vigil is now 

from 8:00 PM to 10:00 PM, Monday to Friday at Cheon Shim Won. 

 

Lastly, I would like to invite you to a weekly zoom call to report on the Seattle Family Church providence 

including Windermere updates. The trial of this program will be on Sunday, May 19th at 7:30 PM. 

 

Thank you and God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 


